                                2006 Madison Cup Presentation

The Madison Family Cup was presented to Bill Lewis, a wonderful friend of both our family and the Montpelier Foundation, at the Madison Cabinet Hunt Breakfast prior to the annual 2006 Montpelier Races. We were very proud to be able to honor Bill who has worked extremely hard for Montpelier for many years. He is someone without whom Montpelier would be a far different place than it is today.   Below are some excerpts from our President John Macon’s remarks that morning.

“Bill’s accomplishments are many and have been important to all of us including:


His understanding of the tremendous undertaking of putting Montpelier on the national map, and his advice and guidance toward that end.


His negotiating skills, which he put to excellent use, creating the Montpelier Foundation with strong and extensive powers to raise money and engage in projects critical for Montpelier’s success. He has given freely of his legal advice and time for this effort.


He was instrumental in garnering the consensus and support necessary to bring Montpelier back to the Madison era and preserve, but relocate, the splendid and historic DuPont rooms to a new location. They are now being reconstructed and will be showcased in the visitor’s Center and the DuPont gallery.


He became Chairman of the new Foundation Board, a position he has held for the past eight years. During this time, he has been intimately involved in the development of every project, from the architectural investigations, to the incredibly complicated renovation, to personnel issues, to the new Gateway Entry Project (under construction now) to the finances to make it all happen, and all the rest. Tracking each area as it moved along.

In all of the above, he has been an inspiration, a gentleman and a gracious leader. He has charmed us with his energy, wisdom, and talents. “

